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MRS Helen Dransfield
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RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

We are strongly opposed to the Optus mobile phone tower being placed on the Abbott Rd
sporting fields for two reasons: health effects for children using the fields and for neighbouring
properties due to the radiation from the tower which studies are increasingly finding as
carcinogenic to humans. Secondly, visually such a tower will be ugly and totally out of keeping
with the natural environment of the area. This tower should not proceed.



